
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancelation 
 

 
THE SANTA CRUZ COUNTY LATINO AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING SCHEDULED FOR: 
April 1, 2020 

HAS BEEN CANCELED IN COMPLIANCE WITH  
THE COUNTY’S SHELTER IN PLACE ORDER. 

 
THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING IS: 

 
  Date:  Wednesday, June 3, 2020 

   Time: 6:00 – 7:30 PM 

   Location: United Way of Santa Cruz County 
     4450 Capitola Rd. Ste 106 
     Capitola, CA 95010 

 

701 Ocean Street, Room 510, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 P: (831) 454-2772   F: (831) 454-2411   TTY/TDD 711 
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